
WHERE SCIENCE AND NATURE Co 

February 20,2003 

John B. Foret, Director 
Department of Health & Human Services 
Food and Drug Administration HFS-8 10 
5 100 Paint Branch Parkway 
College Park, MD 20740-3835 

Dear Mr. Foret: 

This is in response to your letter of January 28,2003 pertaining to FoodScience of Vermont 
“Clearly Fiber,” DaVinci Laboratories of Vermont “Clearly Fiber,” and Mountain Naturals of 
Vermont “Clearly Fiber”. 

We have revised the Structure Function Claim to read: “A Fiber Supplement to Support 
Intestinal Regularity, Proper Cholesterol, Triglyceride and Blood Sugar Levels Within Norrnal 
Ranges”. 

Sincerely , 

Deborah Papillo 
Assistant Sales Manager 
FoodScience Corporation 

Enc. 
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